
 

 

CA/lm                                                    2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Food Skills in Y9 

 

We are fortunate at Willingdon to have superb Food Skills facilities; the Y9 curriculum has therefore been 

designed to further develop students’ practical skills and build on confidence gained in Y7 and Y8.   
 

In order to maximise everyone’s budgets and enable all students to cook, we would like to again provide the 

basic ingredients. Additional non-essential ingredients can be brought in, if necessary or required, by 

individuals with plenty of notice given.  
 

We will therefore be asking for a contribution towards the cost of these ingredients at the beginning of each 

Food Skills cycle, i.e. once a year.   
 

Y9 students will be cooking a variety of dishes. 
 

For this cycle we will be asking for a contribution of £10.00. This is separate to the contribution to other 

D&T subjects.  This contribution can be made via ParentPay.  
 

As you know ingredients are expensive, however as we can leverage better prices through bulk purchasing, we 

are confident that this is a cheaper and easier option for everyone.   
 

We would be grateful if you could make your contribution as soon as possible. If there are any genuine 

problems with the contribution, please let me know.   

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs C Alley 

Food Technician 

 


